
Mrs Whatman 

Wilton Public School 

11 Greenbridge Drive 

NSW 2571 

 

Dear President, 

 

I am extremely concerned about the catastrophic effect that illegal gold 

miners are having on the Amazon rainforest and I am writing to you to urge 

you to act now and stop this brutal destruction. Surely, you must be aware of 

this devastation? Fatal diseases are being spread, people & animals are 

being killed and if this does not stop immediately, there will be global 

implications.  

 

I take it that you know about the Yanomami tribe? They are an innocent 

group of people who lives peacefully and sustainably in your country. Cruel 

people are aggressively chopping down their homes! Only you have the 

power to stop this happening. How would you feel if some nasty people 

came in and brutally destroyed your home? 

 

The second reason that you should evict these illegal miners is because of the 

declining amount of oxygen levels. Were you aware that we need oxygen to 

survive? And were you aware that we need oxygen to survive? By letting 

those horrid people destroy the rainforest, for their own selfish reasons, you 

are contributing to the decline of oxygen on our planet. Furthermore, this 

significantly leads to the rise of global warming, contributing to many natural 

disasters and, ultimately, the death of many more innocent people around 

the world. This must stop! It is obvious what you need to do. You have to evict 

these cruel people causing deforestation in your country. 

 

I look forward to hearing a positive response from you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Whatman 
 

11 October 2021 


